
HONORING PATTILLO VETERANS 

The W. A. Pattillo High School Class of 1969, which consti-

tuted the 38th Reunion Committee, presented this medallion 

with an accompanying lapel pin to Pattillo graduates who 

were Veterans of the United States Armed Forces.  The me-

dallion and lapel pins were presented at the 38th Reunion 

Gala on July 6, 2019. 

 

If you are a graduate of Tarboro Colored High School or W. 

A. Pattillo High School, classes 1937-1973, please contact 

us at info@pattilloalumni.com and provide us with your 

name, address, graduating class, and name of the principal 

at the time of your graduation and these items will be for-

warded to you via USPS mail. 

 

Thank you for your service, 

 

Board of Directors 
W. A. Pattillo High School National Alumni Association, Inc. 


